
Relocation of Louise Dean School to Jack James 
High School in 2024-25 School Year 

  

To: Parents, Guardians and Students of Jack James High School 

This fall, the Board of Trustees of the Calgary Board of Education underwent a process 

to consider the closure of the Louise Dean School for the purpose of relocation of the 

program to Jack James High School. 

At the November 29, 2022 regular meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Calgary 

Board of Education, the Board passed the following motion: 

 THAT the Board of Trustees approves the closure of the Louise Dean School 

effective June 28, 2024 for the purpose of relocation. 

As we begin planning for the move of the Louise Dean School for the start of the 2024-

25 school year, renovations will be required at Jack James High School to provide a 

distinct space for the program in the building. As we get closer to the start of 

construction at the school, further details will be provided and regular updates will be 

provided by your school principal. 

If you have any questions, please connect with the school office at 403-248-4054.  

Sincerely, 

Catherine Ford                                    Prem Randhawa 

Director, Planning                               Education Director, Area 3 

  

 

 

https://www.cbe.ab.ca/schools/managing-space-students/Pages/louise-dean-school-relocation.aspx
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/tvPsqGOI1c204fwqqnO7-w~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRlc4BGP0QVaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuY2JlLmFiLmNhVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpjkMZMkmOqx559UhRqb2FuZGVyc29uQGNiZS5hYi5jYVgEAAAAAg~~

